
From: "BCS Executive Committee" <executive@bcscle.org> 
Date: June 25, 2010 5:37:40 PM EDT 
Subject: Thank You 
 
Dear All, 
 
Thank you very much for supporting the BCS Summer Musical event; What a wonderful performance by the 
Bangla Band "Chandrabindoo"!!   
 
Special thanks to all our sponsors without whose support and contribution the program would not have been 
successful. As part of BCS, we are really proud of our community, members & families. Those of you who 
wanted to support this community fundraising effort but could not make it to the event for personal reasons, 
can still support the cause by mailing your donations. 
 
We take this opportunity to announce our next event, BCS picnic on July 24, 2010 (Saturday), Venue: South 
Chagrin Reservation, Time: 10 AM onwards. We will have our picnic whether 'rain or shine'. Also please note 
down another change in our future program: Bijoya Sammilani will take place on Nov 6, 2010 instead of Nov 13, 
2010. Venue: ICC Building. 
 
Thank you very much for your attention.  We encourage you to renew or take your membership if you have not 
yet done the same. Please see our web site for most of the updates, important videos and/or photographs of 
various events and membership information. 
 
Please call 440-591-0028 for any questions or concerns. 
 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
BCS Executive Committee 2010 


